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COMMITTEE ON RULES AND LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION

Policy on License Reimbursement

Beginning July 1, 2023, a regular employee of the House of Representatives may be
reimbursed for the cost of renewal of a professional license if the license is required by the
employee’s position description and approved by their Department Director as necessary to

perform their specific duties.
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